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Contra Costa Community College District Governing Board 
Announces Search for New Permanent Chancellor 
 
MARTINEZ, CA – At their July 12, 2023, Governing Board (Board) meeting, the Board 
announced their decision to move forward with the recruitment of a permanent 
Chancellor, and provided staff with direction to proceed with the recruitment process. 
The Board is committed to conducting an equitable, inclusive, and transparent search 
that is consistent with Board policies and district procedures, and that will attract 
outstanding candidates for this opportunity. 
 
The Board’s goal is to complete the search process and announce the new Chancellor 
by December 2023, with a start date of January 2024. 
  
“We look forward to the recruitment of our permanent Chancellor,” said Board President 
Fernando Sandoval. “I join my fellow trustees in welcoming our students, constituency 
groups, and community’s involvement on choosing the District’s next leader who is 
equipped to carry on our legacy of affordable and high quality higher education.” 
 
Progress reports and updates will be posted on the District website at www.4cd.edu. 
 
For more details about this search, contact Dr. Micaela Ochoa at mochoa@4cd.edu.  
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### 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) is one of the largest multi-college 
community college districts in California. The 4CD serves 1.2 million residents, and its 

boundaries encompass all but 48 of the 734-square-mile land area of Contra Costa 
County. 4CD is home to Contra Costa College in San Pablo, Diablo Valley College with 
campuses in Pleasant Hill and San Ramon, and Los Medanos College with campuses 
in Pittsburg and Brentwood. The District headquarters is located in downtown Martinez. 
Each college is individually accredited by the Accrediting Commission for Community 

and Junior Colleges. For more information visit www.4cd.edu. 
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